May 31, 2019
Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]PALS’ uses the Bloomz App/ Communication System for classroom and school-wide communication.  In order to receive messages, you will have to join the school’s group.  Classroom codes will be given out at Open House so that you can join individual classrooms.  These groups will be cleared after each school year; therefore, everyone will have to rejoin.  We encourage you join Bloomz as soon as possible to stay up to date with communication from PALS over the summer months.  Bloomz communication system is for PALS’ PARENTS ONLY, please do not share the class and school codes with grandparents, friends, students and/or extended family members, as they will not be permitted to join.  
When using Bloomz, you can sign up via email address to receive messages directly to your email; you can sign up with your cellphone number to receive text messages directly to you phone; you can download the Bloomz App on your phone to have access to all the groups that you have joined in one centralized location.  
Bloomz is the school’s system for mass communication, in addition to classroom/teacher communication.  The previous Remind messages and Facebook groups are no longer utilized.  If you need assistance using the Bloomz app, please contact the front office at 843-293-1725.  
We are looking forward to an exciting year at PALS!

Educationally yours,
PALS Teachers, Staff, & Administrative Team

PALS School-Wide Group Code- U4PEKY
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